
 

 

  
Dear Pastors and friends in the ministry,              
  
He is risen! 
As we continue pursuing the mission through 
Enlisting and Educating, we’re thankful for another 
impactful month.  April was full of several 
encouraging opportunities, including preaching, a 
leadership meeting, orientation, our annual benefit 
golf tournament, and celebrating Resurrection Day. 
 
Faith Promise and VSM 
On March 30th, we were at a church where Rebecca 

and I had the privilege of 
encouraging the congregation in 
faith-promise giving. It’s always a 
joy to share about the great need 
around the world and how each 
believer can be involved. 
Throughout the month, we 
continued teaching at the Vision 
School of Missions (VSM). We’re 

blessed with a fantastic group of students, and it’s a 
pleasure to invest in their training and growth. 
 
VBM Leadership Meeting  
The leadership team of Vision Baptist Missions 
(VBM) also gathered this month to pray, encourage 
one another, prepare for orientation, and take care 
of key administrative planning. Rebecca and I are 
grateful to serve alongside such faithful brothers 
and sisters in Christ, all working together to 
advance the gospel and honor the Lord in 
everything we do. 
 
VBM Orientation  
Mid-month, we hosted our VBM Orientation—a 
special time of instruction, 
fellowship, and refreshment. 
We’re always encouraged to 
reconnect with missionaries 
on furlough and enjoy time 
with the VBM family. It’s also 
a blessing to teach some of 
the training modules 
ourselves and be challenged 
by others. 
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Benefit Golf Tournament  
Finally, we hosted the annual Benefit Golf 
Tournament to help 
raise funds for the 
William Carey 
Building. Ministry 
requires resources, 
and this event is one 
of the ways we invite 
others to invest in the 
gospel work. It was a 
fun event with an eternal purpose, and we thank 
the Lord for bringing it all together and blessing it. 
 
We had a wonderful Resurrection Day and trust 

you did as well.  
Thank you for 
your continued 
prayers and 
support. Every 
prayer and gift 
makes a 
difference as 
we strive to 

reach the world with the gospel. 
 
Praises and Prayer Requests: 
Please join us in praising God and bringing these 
requests before Him: 

• Praise God for all our partners in the 
ministry. 

• Praise God for new students 
• China GoForth Tour – May 24th – June 4th 
• World’s Cheapest Mission Trip – July 22-

25th 
• Pray for more laborers for the harvest. 
• Pray for all those on Deputation. 

 
Thank you for your partnership! 
  
Sincerely in Christ, 

Ty and Rebecca Pepperdine 
 


